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November 15, 2016 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO: ALL UNIT OWNERS, ROCKLAND RUN CONDOMINIUM 
FROM: METROPOLIS CONDOMINIUM MANAGEMENT INC. 
RE: 2016 ANNUAL MEETING DATE CHANGE 
 
Dear Owners: 
 
As Metropolis and the Board have received reports that homeowners have just now 
received the 2nd notice with the proxies, even though they were posted on 
November 8th, the Board of Directors has voted to postpone the annual meeting to 
give homeowners time to review the five (5) candidates and for proxies to be 
returned.  A follow up notice will be mailed to all homeowners with the new date, 
but please be aware that the annual meeting scheduled for this upcoming Monday, 
November 21, 2016, is postponed.  
 
Thank you for your attention!  If you have still not received the annual meeting 
packet, please contact Metropolis’s office at (301) 779-1800 or email us at 
Community@MyMetropolis.net  
 

 
*(   Please refer to RFA #131194 on related inquiries.   (* 

 


